
RADIOGRAHY ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
May 15, 2008 @ 12:00 p.m. 

Allied Health Building, Room 162 
 

PRESENT:  Claudia Smith – Chairperson, James Cloyd – Student Rep., Megan 
Anderson – Amarillo Bone & Joint, Bridgett Breechen – Dr.’s McKay & Frazier, Leta 
Carroll – Allergy ARTS, Beth Howell – BSA, Theresa Jurado – NWTH. 
 
EX-OFFICIO’S PRESENT:  Bill Crawford, Becky Burton, Ken Woody, Barbara Gray, 
Cherie Clifton, Pilar Suarez. 
 
SPECIAL GUESTS:  Cyndi Gibbs & Jim Sass, Radiography Accreditation Team 
 
 

1. Introductions – Smith welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
2. Minutes – The minutes from the March 23, 2008 were approved as 

written. 
3. Continuing Health Care Education - Suarez reported that the Radiography 

Symposium will be held October 24 & 25.  Last year there were 147 in 
attendance.   

4. Divisional Advisor – Clifton reported that registration for summer and fall 
started April 14 and enrollment is up. 

5. Old Business – Nothing reported 
6. Member Reports 
 

A. Radiologist Report – Dr. Bickers was unable to come to the 
meeting as she is in Spain. 

B. Clinical Affiliate Adjunct Faculty Report 
 
  Allergy ARTS Clinic – Students are doing well. 
  Amarillo Bone & Joint – Students are doing well. 
  Amarillo Diagnostic Clinic – Students are doing well. 
  BSA – Students are doing well. 
  Dr. Garvish’s Office – Absent 
  Dr.’s McKay & Fraizer – Everything is going well. 
  Golden Plains Hospital – Absent 
  Hereford Regional Hospital – Students are very energetic and doing  
  well. 
  Moore County Hospital – We have a really good student this year. 
  Northwest Texas Hospital – Students are doing well. 
  Pampa Regional Hospital – Absent 
  VA Hospital – Absent 
 

7. Student Representative Report – Cloyd reported that the students are not 
getting to rotate through surgery, because the doctor or doctors will not 
allow students in the OR. Also, it seems that male students are not 
allowed to do certain procedures. Crawford said that James was the 
programs Outstanding Major. 

8. Ex-Officio Member Reports 
 

A. Bill Crawford – Crawford reported that 30 freshmen started the 
program in the fall and there are 28 students left.  Last week 27 
students walked the stage during commencement.  Currently, 86 



students have applied to the program that will start in the fall.  
Becky Burton will assume the program director’s position starting 
this fall, and Ken Woody will assume the clinical coordinator’s 
position.   

B. Becky Burton – Bill Crawford received the Mead Award during 
commencement ceremony last week. Way to go Bill!  The new 
evaluation forms seem to be well received in the clinical areas. If 
there is an old form floating around the clinical sites, please 
contact Burton and she will send you the new form. 

C. Ken Woody – Woody reported that he is excited about his new job 
duties and hopes to see everyone in the fall. 

D. Barbara Gray – Gray thanked everyone for all their support of the 
program and allowing the students to do their rotations at their 
facility.   

 
9. Adjournment – Being no further business, the ex-officio’s left the room so 

that the site team could visit with the CI’s. 
 
 
  
Minutes were written and submitted by Kim Lacey, Administrative Assistant. 
 
       
 

 
 
 
  
  
   
 


